PLEDGE
VIGILANCE AWARENESS WEEK

"Vigilance is not only the price of liberty but of success of any sort.".

Parivartan, the NSS Unit of Mata Sundri College for Women organized a PLEDGE on
the occasion of "VIGILANCE AWARENESS WEEK"'. It was conducted on 29th
October 2021 and 45 members participated actively and took the oath. The awareness
campaign is being observed to mark respect to Sardar Valla Bhai Patel on his birth
anniversary on October 31. The week is being observed with the aim of raising the
concern of the growing threat of corruption and its consequences. This week is
significant because vigilance and awareness are the growing need of developing nations
that are focusing on societal up-gradation and undergoing transformation. The
Vigilance Awareness Week is being observed from 26th October 2021 to 1st November
2021 with the theme of "Independent India @ 75: Self Reliance with Integrity". Every
Volunteer took the pledge and then we discussed how corruption is so common that
sometimes we don't even know that we are taking a part in it. In pursuit of the vision of
the Government of India to make a New India by the year 2022, which is the 75th
anniversary of our independence, the Central Vigilance Commission, as the apex
integrity institution of the country, endeavors to promote integrity, transparency, and
accountability in public life. Observance of Vigilance Awareness Week every year is
part of the multi-pronged approach of the Commission where a key strategy is to
encourage all stakeholders to collectively participate in the prevention of, and the fight
against corruption and to raise public awareness regarding the existence, causes, and
gravity of and the threat posed by corruption. As Gautam Buddha said through
vigilance, restraint, and control the wise will construct an island that no flood will
overcome. We can only win this fight with INTEGRITY.



